


We have also learned about Burlington’s public utility commission and the UVM commission and how 
they are deciding to which colleges the RECs will be assigned. We have worked with both organizations 
outside of class to achieve our goal. 

At the end of this semester, we hope to all have a healthy understanding of how RECs and RINs are 
produced, as well as the legal steps necessary to legitimize them. In doing so, we hope to officially 
declare several RSENR buildings as net zero energy! 


